


Dear Colleague,

I would greatly appreciate your help in forwarding this email to those within your reach who you feel would benefit from knowing about the Master’s degree program in Professional School Counselor Education offered through Utah State University. Our program is unique in that practicing administrators and educators can earn the M.Ed. degree and become licensed school counselors while they continue to work at their current jobs.  The Program offers a sequence of courses which are carried via the Distance Education Interactive Video Conferencing (IVC) system one evening per week to classrooms across the state OR via a face-to-face format in Kaysville, Utah.  Two years of course work and a 400-600 clock hour internship are required.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached to this email is an electronic version of a poster that you should receive by mail in a few days.  When you receive the poster, please hang it your faculty room.  Feel free to forward the electronic version I am attaching to faculty and staff.  The poster points out some outstanding features of our program and lists email and telephone contacts.  Please share this poster and email with faculty and staff as soon as possible.  Several prerequisite courses are required for admission to the School Counseling Master’s degree program, and interested educators may wish to register for classes this fall or during spring 2018.  

We are excited about the capacity this training program has to reach individuals across the State of Utah who may be interested in pursuing a career in Professional School Counseling and receive a Master of Education in Psychology in a setting close to their homes.  We appreciate your help in forwarding this information.  

Sincerely,
              		   
